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Washington, DC 20555-0001 

In fulfillment of the requirements of 10 CFR 31.5 (c) 8, we hereby notify you that 
on May 4, 2017 we transferred the self-luminous exit signs listed on the attached 
spreadsheet to SRBT, 320 Boundary Rd., Suite 140, Pembroke, Ontario, K8A 
6W5, Canada with CNSC License #NSPFOL-13.00/2022. As required, for each 
sign listed on the spreadsheet, we include the name of the manufacturer, model 
number, and serial· number. 

If you should have any questions, please contact Larry RaburnNic Farris (BP 
Waste Coordinator) at 907-659-4810:. 

Sincerely, 

Shane Umatum 
BP Waste Technician 

Encl. 


